
 

  

Lane Shift Scheduled for Route 50 on Wednesday, June 25 

  

There will be a shift in the regular traffic pattern on Westbound Route 50 starting tomorrow 

night--June 25.   The shift will occur between Stonecroft Blvd and Loudoun's Pleasant Valley 

Road.  Construction to implement the shift will be underway from 8 pm on Wednesday until 5 

am Thursday morning. 

  

This traffic shift will not affect access to or from any of the side streets or entrances coming off 

of Route 50.   

  

For more information on the latest timelines and milestones on the Route 50 reconstruction 

project, visit my website here.    

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/45060490/147120082/124045/164/

